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K —=International 2015

Students celebrating an International Party
Original dishes from India, Jordan, Pakistan and Thailand were offered

21.12.2015 | Aalen University offers a well-recognized international Master program
in Polymer Technology PTC since more than ten years. Polymer Technology has the
biggest group of international students in Aalen University from around the globe. Mo-
re than 50 students from the around the world visit Aalen university every year as pro-
spective master graduates.

In order to bring the international community of Aalen University closer among them-
selves and to facilitate better integration with the local community, the K-International
(Kunststoff-International) invited to a lunch party, which was organized by the students
of the master course - Polymer Technology PTC. It took place for the first time on the
17th of December 2015 at the main campus of Aalen University. It involved cuisines
from different countries like India, Iran, Jordan, Pakistan and Thailand to name a few.
More than 150 guests from the various departments of the university participated in
the event.

Prof. Dr. Achim Frick, the head of the master course, felt that it was nice to bring to-
gether the international student community and the relevant persons from the univer-
sity. Vibunanthan Muralidharan, research assistant, shared the responsibility together
with the students in organizing the event and making it a successful and unforgettable
get-together. He also hopes that this event may continue in the future time every se-
mester to strengthen the integration of the international students at Aalen University.
Further information about the event are shared in the Facebook group - PTC Polymer
Technology. (https://www.facebook.com/PolymerTechnologyAalen)
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